From: Daniel Eilenberg [INNEGTGNGG

Sent: 24 August 2015 09:44
To: McClue, Jonathan
Subject: Application 2015/4456/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Jonathan,

T wish to file an OBJECTION to application 2015/4456/P concerning the former Admiral Mann PH, at 9
Hargrave Place, London N7.

The pub is an historic community hub which has functioned as a focal point for the local area since the late
1800s. Indeed, it has been recognised as such and declared an asset of community value. With that in mind,
the prospect of a known property developer & ‘pub conversion specialist” gradually eroding the viability of
the business is extremely concerning.

The disappearance of the Admiral Mann would be a grave loss to the area, and another step forward in the
dire homogenisation of Camden. To that end I T urge the Council to REFUSE consent to application
2015/4456/P.

Best,
Daniel Eilenberg



